
Marine Reserves

The Cannon Beach City Council adopted an ordinance, on August 5, 2008, for the purpose of
recognizing the need for marine reserves in Oregon’s territorial sea and supports the direction
of Governor Kulongoski to the ocean policy advisory council to provide advice on appropriate
sites for marine reserves.

Click on the links below for more information on Marine Reserves:

https://www.ci.cannon-beach.or.us/community/page/marine-reserves

